
Climate Strike Field Trip  
 
 

Child’s Name _____________________________________________ 
 
Children from the Neighborhood Art House will be participating in a Climate Action Strike at 
Perry Square on Friday September 24th. Young people all over the world are calling on people 
of all ages to recognize our climate emergency. Our students at the Art House will join Greta 
Thunberg and other young people across the globe who are fighting for climate action. Sister 
Pat and the Environmental classes are organizing the field trip and they will be joined by other 
teachers and classes. Masks will be required. 
 
We will leave the Art House at 3:15pm and walk to Perry Square. We will join young people 
and adults at Perry Square, where we will ask City, County, State and Federal Governments to 
increase green buildings, green infrastructure and green energy in our communities. We need 
to make our voices heard, this is a Climate Crisis. 
 
Please join us at Perry Square form 4 to 5pm on Friday the 24th. 
 
We will return to the Art House in time for dismissal at 5:15pm. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return it by Wednesday September 18th.   
  
 
Thank you. 
Sr. Peg, Program Director and Sr. Pat                             
 455-5508 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
Fall Field Trip with Sr. Pat Lupo      September 24, 2021 
 
_____Yes, my child(ren)__________________________________________________  
may attend the Climate Action Strike in Perry Square 
 
_____No, my child(ren)____________________________________________________  
may not attend the Climate Action Strike in Perry Square 
 
  
Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________ 
 
 
Phone Number ___________________________Date______________ 
 


